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Change in Company Details – Company Secretary 

 

NetComm Wireless Limited (‘NetComm’) announces the retirement of Mr Peter Beveridge from the role of 
alternative Company Secretary from 2 July 2018 and the appointment of Mr Clint Bell, Commercial and 
Legal Manager of NetComm, as the alternative Company Secretary from this date.  

Mr Chris Last, Chief Financial Officer continues to act as the primary Company Secretary for NetComm.   

 

 

 

Chris Last 

Chief Financial Officer & Company Secretary 


